Hampton Township
November 2010 Public Hearing
11/16/2010 7:00 pm

Planning commission members present
* Jeremy Irrthum

* CaSondra Schaffer

* Mike Tix

* Larry Runyan

* Dave Peine

1. Meeting called to order by Jeremy Irrthum.

2. Public hearing to adopt Water Resources Management
Ordinance.

A public hearing was called so that any one could come and talk
about concerns or questions about the ordinance, Dakota County
wrote the ordinance guide lines. There were questions asked if the
township could write there own guide lines and the township can
write there own but it would not be cost effective for the township
to do that, also discussed was that there is a lot of information in
this ordinance. Also discussed was that surrounding townships
around Hampton township have decided to adopt the ordinance.
After all the discussion about the Water Resources Management
Ordinance the planning commission made a motion
recommending Board of Supervisors approval. The planning
commission unanimously approved.

Motion to adjourn by Larry Runyan
Second by Dave Peine
Unanimously approved

CaSondra Schaffer
Hampton Township Planning Commission




